
2020 has been such a challenging year. I am blessed to live with my wife and family who make 

sure that we are as safe as can be during such a contagious deadly virus. The doctors allowing 

virtual FaceTime visits is very helpful for elderly people, and I hope that continues once we 

come out of this scary virus phase. I was quite frightened to go out to a much needed doctor 

appointment in late April, and thankful that we did not get sick. Now with 2021 starting, my 

thoughts turn to hope from news of the vaccine, as well as scientists being able to have studied 

this virus and hopefully help reduce and eradicate Covid-19.  I pray for my wife, my son who 

works with Covid patients at the hospital, my daughter who helps us daily and all family and 

friends who are supportive, as well as first responders and health workers, and for the policy 

makers to work together to help solve this crisis. 


